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Joint managing director, Mr Landau, leave of absence 

L1 Long Short Fund Limited (LSF) announces that its Joint Managing Director, Mr Mark Landau, will be taking 
a leave of absence to undergo medical treatment for an early-stage, treatable cancer. 

Mr Landau has informed the Board that he expects to take leave of approximately 3 months from late April 
2024, to allow time for treatment and a period of recovery.  

In Mr Landau's absence, Mr Raphael Lamm will be the sole Managing Director. 

Mr Landau has expressed his appreciation to the Board and the L1 Capital team for enabling this period of 
leave, and he is looking forward to recommencing work thereafter. 

The Board and the L1 Capital team extend their support to Mr Landau and look forward to his return. 

This announcement has been authorised for release by the Board of Directors. 

 


